DO YOUR PART:

HUNT RESPONSIBLY

Endangered wild pigs can die from
African swine fever!

® Obey laws on hunting
and avoid going to
endangered pig habitats.

® Clean or disinfect your
boots, slippers, equipment,
and clothes before and
after hunting as you may
be carrying ASF virus.

® Report any sightings of
sick or dead wild pigs to
the nearest veterinary
office.

For more information, please contact RAP-ECTAD-Manager@fao.org.
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